Shinn, Talor

From:

Whitbey, Diane

Sent:

Friday, January 26, 2024 11:30 AM

To:

CityClerkOffice

Subject:

FW: Dark Hollow sign

Will someone print and make this a communication for the February 12 meeting? I think it will be #2.

From: Chastain, Stacia <SChastain@nlr.ar.gov> Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 11:21 AM To: Whitbey, Diane <DWhitbey@nlr.ar.gov>

Subject: FW: Dark Hollow sign

Mayor asked to add the new Dark Hollow sign to communications.

Thanks so much

FILED 1.30 AM

DATE Clerk and Collector
Diane Whitbey, City Clerk and Collector
North Little Rock, Arkansas

RECEIVED by

1



We feel fortunate to be a part of the city North Little Rock. Occasionally we are able to give a little something back. This sign was donated to the Dark Hollow Community. We fabricated and installed the supporting steel structure. This sign is part of a memorial park for members of this community. We are proud to have been able to help with this project.



